
From: 
Sent: 3/10/2010 3:24:28 PM 
To: 'lmw@cpuc.ca.gov' (lmw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'dao@cpuc.ca.gov' (dao@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Tang, Clayton K.' (CKT@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'Bower, Donna-Fay' (dfb@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: GRC: PG&E's Response to DRA-LMW-7 (Q. 5) 

Mark: 

Please find attached PG&E's response to DRA data request DRA-LMW-7, question 5. In 
addition, hard copy sets of these responses will be hand delivered to the Commission this 
afternoon. Please be in touch with any questions you may have. 

Thank You, 

Redacted 
GRC 2011 Case Coordinator 
Operations Proceedings 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, Room 996, San Francisco, CA 94105 
Redacted 

Redacted 
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